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Our Ref: RIS-2770-RST 
 
Date 25/10/2022 
 
Dear Stakeholder 
 
Consultation on the 60-month review of RIS-2770-RST issue one - Movement of 
Continental Wagons on the GB Network  
 
The Rolling Stock Standards Committee has considered the case for change to revise RIS-
2770-RST issue 1 and they would welcome your comments on this change.   
 

RIS-2770-RST was intended to support railway undertakings (RUs) when operating wagons 
registered outside of GB on the GB mainline, whether through supporting RUs that are less 
familiar with operating practices and technical requirements in GB or through supporting 
RUs involved in the operation of wagons that may be technically different to domestic 
wagons that the RU is more familiar with. 

 
We would like to have your comments and have provided a consultation form for you to use.  
Our consultation closes on 22 Nov 2022, we may be able to respond to comments received 
after that date. 
 
Your comments and personal information (name, job title and organisation) will be 
circulated to Standards Committees and other interested parties in the rail industry to assist 
any informed responses to your comments.  All consultation comments and your personal 
information will be published on RSSB’s website (www.consultation.rssb.co.uk) unless you 
ask us not to publish your personal information. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your time.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Cristina Musat 
Project Manager 
(email: Cristina.Musat@rssb.co.uk) 
 
 
enc: RIS-2770-RST Issue 1 60m review, Consultation initiation letter, Information for 

consultation 
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